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Member HARVEY J RUSSELL showed this article to a friend who 
collects anything to do with the Union Castle SS Co and this friend sent 
the following information. 
 
I have a list of "Transport and Freight Ships for South Africa" for the 
years 1899 and 1900 which carried troops etc to the Boer War. Only 
seven ships called at St. Helena during that period and only two before the 
date of the letter in the article. 
 
The "Gaul" called on the 9th December 1899 and had on board the 2nd 
Royal Warwickshire Regt. ASC. The "Gaul" again called on the 5th 
February 1900 carrying the City of London Imperial Volunteers (212). 
 
It may be that the sender of the letter bought some stamps from the 
Purser on board and used them when necessary. Unfortunately I don’t 
have a list of ships going homeward. Perhaps the sender gave the letter to 
the Union Line agent, who, perhaps, may have affixed the stamp to the letter 
and then sent it back to the UK on the first available ship. All supposition I 
'm afraid but certainly interesting 
. 
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Stephen Steere has a dated copy of 14 APR 1971 for C0530.01 and 14 
APR 1973 for C6835.01. 
 
Alastair Walter looked at the Cadbury Schweppes internet site and found 
that the merger between Cadbury and Schweppes took place in 1969! He 
comments "how long it would take to completely merge the organisations is 
anyone's guess but perfins would be a low priority ". 




